
PEO's elections are now underway. If you haven’t voted yet – please go online and vote. 
Make your vote count and your voice heard. 
 
It's time Western Region have a fresh voice at the PEO Council. I am that voice. As a 
Western Region Councillor, I would work for you,. I need your help (the members) to help me to 
make PEO become the best, modern, regulator.  
 
It is wrong that Council has taken to delegating obligations to PEO staff and outside experts 
while sidelining members as exemplified by the elimination of committees, and even sidelining 
member experts during the major recent licensing changes. This results in loss of member 
influence on PEO. I strongly believe that PEO should be a member run profession- that is what 
self regulation and self governance means 
 
PEO needs to work to restore the EIT program. To me, it’s one way to increase how many new 
graduates apply for the P.Eng. license.  
 
For public’s safety, PEO can’t ignore emerging engineering disciplines.  
 
Why do we have P.Eng.’s as the councillors Appointed by the Lieutenant Governor?  
I believe that councillors Appointed by the Lieutenant Governor should not be P. Eng. license 
holders. All P.Eng. license holders who would like to be on council should be elected.  
 
I am a Professional Engineer since 2009 and have been active in the London Chapter for over 
15 years. 
 
 
I can be contacted me via kris.m.popiolek@gmail.com, LinkedIn, or krispopiolek.wordpress.com 
 
Please elect Kris Popiolek as your next Western Region Councillor to spark a change. 
 
 
Kris Popiolek, P.Eng., FEC 
for Western Region Councillor 
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